
Hunt Update 

Thanksgiving Day

Our offices will be closed Thursday,
November 22nd, 2018 for
Thanksgiving Day! The office phones
will be forwarded to the emergency 
maintenance line if any issues arise. 
Please feel free to contact the 
emergency maintenance line directly 
at 855-627-3932. We hope everyone 
has a fantastic and safe holiday!
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Happy Thanksgiving Redstone 
Family!

Be sure to join us Tuesday, 
November 27th, starting at 5pm to 
for our Thanksgiving Side Surprise 

Pot Luck!  
We will be providing drinks, cutlery 

and table space at our housing office. 
So come on down and enjoy great 

food and great conversation with our 
community.

See ya'll there! 

Winter Prep! 
Winter is right around the corner below are some nifty home and car tips so you can 
begin your winter preparation and stay warm! 

1)  Stay dry. Wet clothing loses all of its insulating value and transmits the cold rapidly.
2)

3)

 Clean out the gutters, disconnect and drain all outside hoses. If possible, shut off
outside water valves.

4)

During cold spells, keep cabinet doors open to allow warm air to circulate around pipes,
particularly those in the kitchen and bathrooms.

5)  Keep bagged salt or sand in the trunk for extra traction and to melt ice.

Top off antifreeze, windshield wiper fluid, gas, oil and other fluids.

  We Have a new 
Resident Service Specialist!

This is David Ugarte, he recently 
started with us in September and is 
thrilled to have his first job in the 
leasing industry. He is originally 
from Virginia Beach, Virigina and 
moved here in September of 2013 to 
be closer to family. When he's not 
busy at work he enjoys taking care 
of his chickens, inground koi pond, 
saltwater aquarium, two dogs and 
one cat. Be sure to help us in 
making him feel welcome into our 
Redstone Family by saying hi next 
time you're in the housing office. 

Daylight Saving Time Ends!

Thanksgiving is an annual national 
holiday marked by religious 
observances and a traditional meal 
including turkey. The holiday 
commemorates a harvest festival 
celebrated by the Pilgrims in 1621.

6)

7)

8)

Make sure your tires have enough tread. Consider snow tires.

If you have a fireplace, keep the flue closed when you're not using it.
Keep a slow trickle of water flowing through faucets connected to pipes
that run through unheated or unprotected spaces.

If  you are bringing a dish please RSVP 
by calling the housing office or         

e-mailing 
david.ugarte@huntcompanies.com   
so that there aren't repeats of the 

same dish.

Don't forget Sunday 
November 4th to set 
your clocks back one 
hour or you'll be an 
hour early to work on 

Monday Morning!
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- TUESDAY 

  - WEDNESDAY 

  - THURSDAY 

Please be sure to like us on Facebook now at Redstone Family Housing ! 

Raymon Zapata - Chief of Housing 
256-842-3215 

ramon.zapata.civ@mail.mil 
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